
                             

 

 

 

 

 

It has been lovely to welcome back all our pupils and parents. 
 

 
New Routines                                                                                                                                                                           

Firstly, a big thank you to all our parents, carers and pupils who 
are following our new guidelines to enter and exit school to drop 

off and collect their children.  Your patience and support are really 
appreciated and each day the new routines have become quicker 

and smoother, so thank you. 
 

 
Reception Class 2020 

Our new Reception Class will be starting to join us next week and after a 

transition with a difference we would like to offer a big welcome to them and 

their families. 

 

DATA COLLECTION UPDATES 
 

Do you receive emails and texts from Teachers2Parents? – If not contact the 
school office.   

Have you changed your mobile number or have you moved address recently? 

It is even more important now that we have up to date contact details for your 
child.  At least 2 contacts details must be given to school for your child.                          

Please pass this message to any of your friends who may have a new phone 

and have not informed us.  To contact school please call 0113 248 3095                                            

 

DINNER MONEY  

Please make sure that you are up to date with your child's dinner money on 

Eduspot – School Money. 

We ask that you do not let the balance go over 2 weeks so that we can 
manage our accounts efficiently. 
 
Please do not hesitate to chat to the Office Staff if you are having any issues 

with your payments. 
Reminder - we need notice if your child is going to swap from school dinners to packed lunches 
or vice-versa. Text or telephone to let us know and we will let you know when the change can 
be made. This helps to keep all accounts up to date. 
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Catholic Life of the School 

Breakfast Club 

The club started on Monday and everyone has settled in well; the 

new arrangements and equipment are going down well with all the 

children.  If your child has a place, please keep up with payments 

as this is a very good value for money service and payments need 

to be up to date.  

                         

 

 

   

 

Collective Worship 

Unfortunately, all our whole school celebrations and gatherings cannot take place at the 
moment but we will keep you up to date with any changes to this arrangement. We look 
forward to when we can gather together as a school community.   We are exploring 
innovative ways to use the technology in school to share Whole School Collective Worship 
with parents, carers and family members. 
 

 

 

 

Our virtues to live by for the coming few weeks: 

Thought for the week 

 
           Respect is caring enough to consider how words and actions impact on others. 
 

 

God bless from all the staff team at Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 

Respect , Courtesy and Responsibility 

“So in everything,  do to others  

what you would have them do to you.”   

Matthew 7:12 

I am respectful 

I treat others as I would like to be treated. 

I show courtesy to everyone as we are all made in God’s image and 

likeness 


